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December 8, 2021 

 
 
Kristi Collins, Commission Assistant 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
 Re:  Sprint Communications Company L.P. 
 
Dear Ms. Collins,  
 
  Sprint Communications Company L.P. (“Sprint”) respectfully provides notice to the 
Oregon Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) that it has ceased offering competitive 
telecommunications services requiring certification in Oregon and requests the Commission 
cancel its certificate of authority. 
 

In Docket CP 1402, Order No. 08-221, entered on April 16, 2008, the Commission 
approved Sprint’s application to provide local exchange telecommunications service and 
interexchange services as a competitive provider, canceling and replacing Sprint’s previous 
certificates of authority to provide these services, which had been granted in Dockets UM 89, 
CP 209, and CP 210.  
 

Sprint no longer has any customers receiving services requiring a certificate.    
Therefore, Sprint no longer needs its existing certificate of authority to provide 
telecommunications services.  Accordingly, there are no customers to be notified regarding 
this request, and cancellation of Sprint’s certificate will have no adverse consequences for 
consumers in Oregon.  
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Sprint understands that OAR 860-032-0020 does not apply given the lack of customers 
and that formal application to the Commission is not required to surrender its certificate in 
Oregon.   

 
 If you have any questions about this notice, please feel free to contact the undersigned.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 

 
Heather Moelter 
HM/kh 


